From: info

Sent: 15 October 2021 11:30

Subject: Gloucestershire Food survey - deadline extended

Dear Parish / Town Council Clerk,

We wrote to you at the end of September about the survey we are conducting on behalf of Gloucestershire Food Revolution. The purpose of the survey is to help us learn more about any issues there may be in accessing good quality food around Gloucestershire.

The reaction from residents to the survey has been very encouraging and we would like to give as many people as possible the opportunity to take part, so we have extended the deadline to **31 October 2021**.

We would also like to gather the views of as many parish and town councils as possible, so if you have not yet had the opportunity to complete the survey we would like to encourage you to do so.

The survey for parish and town councils is here: https://wh1.snapsurveys.com/s.asp?k=162988972919

If you are able to share the residents' survey, which can be found here: http://tinyurl.com/GlosFoodRevolution, with any parish newsletters, social media pages or Community What's App groups as well that would be much appreciated.

Thank you for your time and assistance with this survey.

Clare Huckett

Support Services Manager





GRCC

Community House, 15 College Green, Gloucester, GL1 2LZ

Tel: 01452 528491 www.grcc.org.uk



Company Limited by Guarantee, Registration No 3181755: Registered Charity No 1054282

This e-mail and any attachments are strictly confidential and intended for the addressee only. If you are not the named addressee you must not disclose, copy or take any action in reliance of this transmission and you should notify us as soon as possible.

GRCC's privacy notice can be read <u>here</u>.

This e-mail and any attachments are believed to be free from viruses but it is your responsibility to carry out all necessary virus checks and GRCC accepts no liability in connection therewith.